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Treasure Comments

From: Niels Vernegaard <NielsPV@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2016 10:21 AM
To: Treasure Comments
Subject: Attached questions
Attachments: Treasure Hill Oct 13 letter.docx

Attached are my questions following last night’s meeting.   
 
Niels P. Vernegaard 
822 Lowell Ave 
 



Niels	P.	Vernegaard	
822	Lowell	Ave.		Park	City	UT		84060.			NielsPV@yahoo.com	

October	13,	2016	

To	whom	it	may	concern:	

	

At	the	last	commission	hearing	I	asked	several	questions	about	the	excavation	work	that	needs	to	occur	for	this	project	to	
be	built.		1.		How	much	dynamite	will	be	used?		2.		How	many	days	will	dynamite	be	used?		How	will	dust	and	dirt	from	the	
explosions	be	controlled/mitigated.		Given	what	was	revealed	about	lead	and	arsenic	in	the	soil	this	is	of	particular	
concern.		3.		The	developer	indicated	that	most	of	the	rubble	will	be	moved	to	other	parts	of	the	mountain.		Please	define	
“most”.		How	many	dump	trucks	will	be	used	to	haul	rubble	off	site?	

To	those	questions	asked	during	the	committee	hearing	I	would	also	like	to	ask.		How	close	to	my	house	will	dynamite	be	
used?		Will	I	be	living	in	a	blast	zone?				

I	appreciate	the	commission	allowing	the	public	to	comment	on	this	project.			

	

Sincerely,	

	

Niels	P.	Vernegaard	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	


